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GUEST SPEAKER NEXT MEETING

Craig Subocz.   

 

“Safeguarding Your Critical Digital Assets”

Cyber crime is now one of the
risks every organisation must
manage.  While  there  hasn’t
been  a  test  case  in  Australia
yet,  there  is  a  general  view
that  companies  that  fail  to
take  appropriate  action  to
ensure  that  sensitive
information  is  properly
secured  will  expose  their
directors and officers to severe
penalties.
 
However directors and executive managers are often in
unfamiliar  territory when it  comes to managing cyber
risks.  A  successful  cyber  attack  can  be  cripplingly
expensive in both financial and reputation terms.

Meeting Responsibilities

16th August

 
Chair
HOGAN, Gerard

 
Greeter
TASSELL, Barrie

 
Reporter
THOMAS, Tony

 
Photographer
JONES, David

 
Door
ZHANG, Yanpu

 
Project Report - Youth Service
ELLIS AM, Stuart

 
Bulletin Editor
JONES, David

 
MARKET BUMP IN

 
18th AUGUST
DURAS, Peter

 

Upcoming Events

Board Meeting
RACV City Club
Aug 17, 2016
5:30 PM – 7:00 PM
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Craig  will  address  how  companies  can  gain  a  better
understanding of their digital assets and address their
risk  profiles.  Having  this  understanding  can  assist  in
developing effective cyber risk strategies.
 
Craig is a registered trade mark attorney and routinely
advises and represents private and public sector clients
in  relation  to  the  registration,  commercialisation  and
enforcement  of  their  intellectual  property.  He  also
advises  and  represents  clients  on  the  procurement  of
information  technology  goods  and  services.  Craig  has
expertise in competition and consumer protection law,
and routinely advises clients in relation to the privacy of
personal.
 

ALMONER'S CORNER

Posted by Allan DRIVER

Dick  Mitchell:  Dick  had  a
successful operation on his
Achilles  tendon  last
Wednesday night, however,
he became unwell over the
weekend and was admitted
to Intensive care earlier this
week to resolve some renal
failure. He has been treated
well  and,  according  to
reports, he was feeling a lot
better  today  [Wednesday].
As  such,  he  may  not  be
able  to  have  any  visitors
until  maybe  Saturday.  I  suggest  talking  to  Trish  before
visiting.

Roy Garrett: Roy is now home from hospital and ”looking
forward” to rehabilitation over the next few weeks.

 

THE ART OF THE $M ART SHOW

Posted by Tony THOMAS

Camberwell RC has perfected the art of art shows – it’s
been  raising  six-figure  sums  from  the  annual
Camberwell Art Show for the past 51 years.
 
Top  earner  was  the
2004 show, with more
than  $200,000  into
the  charity  coffers.
This  year’s  show  in
July  raised  just  over
$100,000,  similar  to
2015.

Board Meeting
RACV City Club
Sep 21, 2016
5:30 PM – 7:00 PM
 
DIK Working Bee
Woolshed 40
Sep 24, 2016
9:00 AM – 1:00 PM
 

Speakers

Aug 16, 2016
Craig Subocz
Safeguarding your critical digital
assets

 
Aug 23, 2016
Alan Oxley
The cost of industry protection

 
Aug 30, 2016
Stu Atkins
Technology trends and digital
innovation

 
Sep 06, 2016
Jeff Maynard
The Anzac Camera

 
Sep 13, 2016
Lex de Man AFSM
Victoria Police Legacy

 
View entire list
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It's  a  gala  event  for  artists,  with  prize-money totaling
$35,000 for the best three works.  “Over half a century,
our art show’s raised more than $2.5 million,” says club
president Nick Pane.
 
There’s no free lunch in this exercise. The massive art
show involves hundreds of volunteer-days and full-time
commitment by dozens of key workers as the deadlines
nears.
 
The club  has  65  members   and  in  total  raises  a  massive
$180,000 for charity each year.
 
Photo: 'Best of Show' prize winner Lyn Sutton presented with $25,000
award by Judge Ken Wach.

Read more...

CONFERENCE - PRE BOOK
ACCOMMODATION

 
ACCOMMODATION AT SHEPPARTON

Our club has pre-booked accommodation for the
conference at

 

Wyndhamere Motel.
 

The conference is a ‘long way off ’ but sometimes it is
useful to get the housekeeping matters squared away

nice and early.
 

Rooms on hold range from $145 - $165 per night –
Queen, King and Twin rooms

Nights on hold are Thursday, Friday, Saturday; [30/31st

March, 1 April].
 

If you would like to reserve a room please contact David
Jones,

Please specify type of room preferred.
 

Deposit will be called for in December.
 

MEETING REPORT 9th JULY 2016
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Posted by Peter DURAS

To read the full report, including Guest
Speakers presentation please click on 'Read
more' below. 
 
Chairman Alan Seale introduced our visitors.

Rotarian John Hinrich ,   Rotary Club of
Albury-Wodonga
Des Benjamin
Campbell  Chambers  from NAB who has
been  welcomed  by  the  Board  and  will
soon be inducted into the Club
Jeni Hart and Moshe Koch from 'Caprice'.

Frank  O’Brien  then  stepped  in  to  thank
Jeni and Moshe for all the help they have
given with goods donated by 'Caprice'.
These valued items have been distributed
by  International  and  Community  to  DIK,
Shine  For  Kids,  Timor  L’Este  and  Youth
Projects

 
Tony Thomas gave us a colourful report on his own
health.  His  progress  has  allowed  him  to  escape    the
strictures  of  regular  injections  and  move  on  to
Thalidomide tablets.
 
Alan  Seale  and  Roger  Thornton  reported  on  Roy
Garrett  who should  now be  home after  a  total  knee
replacement  and  Dick  Mitchell,  who  had  major
Achilles surgery on 3rd August. Dick will be confined to
bed for some time and will have his leg in plaster for 10
weeks.
 
Frank O’Brien gave advance notice of the next working
bee at DIK on Sat 24th September. We will be visited
by 3 senior members of our sister Club Echuca Moama
on 29th August.
 
Justine reminded members this is the centenary year
for The Rotary Foundation.  Through the year she
will acquaint us of some facts of the Foundation;  
For today; A quote from Paulo Costa, Past President of
Rotary International, 1990-1991.

 
"Rotary  International’s  masterpiece  is  The
Rotary  Foundation.  It  transforms  our  dreams
into splendid realities… it  is  the most generous
expression of Rotarian generosity - a generosity
that not only brings benefits but also brings help
and cooperation to solve the problems that affect
mankind.  The  Rotary  Foundation  achieves  the
best that mankind can possibly achieve.” 

Read more...
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GALLERY

FRANK WITH JENI HART AND MOSHE KOCH
FROM 'CAPRICE'; CAMPBELL CHAMBERS AND

ALAN.
 

JUSTINE WITH JOHN HINRICH FROM RC
ALBURY-WODONGA
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